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     The Village of Newark Police Department reports that on November 25th, 2019 
an electronic mobility chair was reported to be stolen. After a thorough 
investigation it was has been discovered that a juvenile male stole the electronic 
mobility chair from the American Legion. The electronic mobility chair has been 
recovered and returned to its rightful owner.  

    It is important, especially during the holiday season, to be vigilant with all 
packages delivered to your homes and business and be on the lookout for 
suspicious individuals and vehicles in the community. If you see something say 
something, strive for a united and safe community.  

 

Resepctfully, 

 Chief Mark A. Thoms 

 

  

 

 


